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Sheila, Shara, Miriam and Adam, 
 
Congratulations on your achievement and thank you for your contributions to GHC.  
 
Each of you has given so much of your time, energy and heart to GHC, and on behalf of the 
fundraising committee, I thank you.  
 
Sheila, in my brief time as VP of Fundraising, you have been kind, enthusiastic, and supportive 
of everything we do at GHC. As head of the caring committee, your kindness and sensitivity to 
people and their life challenges – and celebrations – is an inspiration. You ensure that our 
friends are not alone, that they are cared for at the most difficult and meaningful of times.  
Thank you for being a shining light for our congregation and for all of us.  
  
Shara, you bring caring and commitment to our religious school community. Your spirit and 
expertise as an educator have enabled GHC to not only survive but thrive amid a period of 
significant transition and change. Your dedication, enthusiasm and creativity bring so much to 
our children and the future of GHC. You consistently think of new ways to grow our school; upon 
seeing you at synagogue it is clear how much you enjoy and care about our community and 
children.  Thank you for your hard work and dedication to ensuring that Judaism and a sense of 
community is instilled upon our children. 
 
Miriam and Adam, Thank you for bringing structure to our community on social action and 
justice. Your spirit and commitment to serving others has inspired all of us to help those in need. 
You have shown us that we can impact the lives of others in a positive, meaningful way. You’ve 
shown that Judaism can shine brightly in the world, even during times of enormous challenges. 
Thank you for what you have given to GHC and for being an inspiration for all of us.   
 
Along with the entire GHC community, I am excited to celebrate with you and recognize you for 
your contributions to our synagogue today.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Krady 
VP Fundraising 
 
 
 
 


